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City-wide Multi-use Path
What improvements are being made
The City of Vaughan is undertaking cycling facility improvement work to the existing  
multi-use paths city-wide including installation and upgrades of cycling pavement marking  
and signage. 

The project is currently in the design stage with construction anticipated to begin by fall 2023. 

Pre-construction field work | 2023 
City-retained engineering consultants will be conducting field investigation activities. The various underground 
utilities (i.e. gas, telephone and hydro) will be identified by coloured paint markings. All roads will remain open  
to traffic while the field investigation work is being carried out, under the direction of the City’s Infrastructure  
Delivery department.

Project updates
Newsletter #2 will be issued upon completion of the design and before construction to provide further details 
including approximate construction start and end dates. 

Visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects for updates.

Contact us
Infrastructure Delivery Department, City of Vaughan  
905-832-2281, ext. 8917   |   Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 

For general inquiries, contact Service Vaughan 
Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
905-832-2281   |   service@vaughan.ca

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects

NEWSLETTER #1



Active Transportation facility program city-wide map

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects

View the Active Transportation facility map

https://www.vaughan.ca/sites/default/files/2023-03/Active%20Transportation%20Facility%20Program%20City-wide%20Map.pdf?file-verison=1678737945028

